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Mr. Chairman, 

At the outset I would like to congratulate you for your re-election to the chairmanship of this 

Committee. I am confident on that our work will continue to go smoothly under your able 

leadership. My delegation will give its full support to you and the Bureau during the course of 

this session. 

May I thank Mr. Shashi Tharoor, Interim Head of the Department of Public Information, for the 

very comprehensive and policy-oriented presentation that he made yesterday. Later I would 

like to return to some of the pertinent questions that he raised in his statement. 

I wish also to express my deep appreciation to the Secretary-General for his reports to the 

Committee (A/AC.198/2002/2-7). These useful documents, in particular the report on 
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